DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD
20 December 2018

Sir:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 307 - 18, the Department is awarding the procurement of construction
materials for the repair and repainting of the Office of Protocol (OP) to your firm, the
SHC Enterprises, in the total amount of Ninety-Seven Thousand Seven Hundred
Eighty-Two Pesos and Seventy-Five Centavos (PhP 97,782.75) only, including taxes
and other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s accounting and aud|t|ng rules
and regulatlons and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

Undersecretary for Policy and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Mr. Steven Howard C. Chan
Authorized Representative
SHC Enterprises
1329 Alvarado Ext., Santa Cruz, Manila

2330 Roxas Blvd Pasay City. 1300 Philippines



